
First, I’d like to thank Adrian, Soeren, Bostjan and Bruce for
their great efforts to put everything together. This was
beyond my expectation.

Second, I’d like to thank all the local organizing crews who
prepared and made the meeting successful.

Next round will be held at KEK, half year from now. We plan
to schedule just around the Belle Analysis Meeting in May to
maximize Belle attendance.

We hope many BaBar people can come to attend the
meeting.

We are now arranging the next meeting on May 17–18

We plan to minimize clash with any other B community
activities, we still have to check other KEK activities if any

We originally planned for May 10–11, but this is just right
after the Japanese “Golden week” holidays. Many
Japanese tourist are flying back to Japan on May 8–9.
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